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The construction of retaining walls along both sides of Bowes Road west of Longcommon 
Parkway is to begin on Tuesday, August 26, 2008. This location is approximately 1 mile west 
of Randall Rd. in Kane County, within Elgin city limits.  Traffic will be restricted to one lane 
operation during the hours of 8 AM to 4 PM daily. No lane closures will be allowed over night 
or on weekends. The work is expected to continue over a two to three week period, allowing 
for possible weather delays. 
 
Any questions or concerns may be directed to the Permit Dept., Mr. Art Klinicki, Permit 
Engineer, at 630-584-1171. 
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